
Good afternoon! This is Brandon Bettcher and I wanted to provide the information you requested. I am 
almost a month into my vicarage at St. Paul Lutheran Church and School and have been blessed by such 
a loving community. My wife Taylor and I have been looked after by members of the congregation who 
have been showing us around the area. She is currently an aide in the preschool. I have had the 
opportunity to help in the school as well as in worship. I will be preaching over Labor Day weekend for the 
first time while here. God has blessed us with a great community! 
 
In Christ, 
 
Vicar Brandon Bettcher 
 

 


